
Christ, our Way to new Life
"I have come that they may have life and have it to the
full." You couldn't get a clearer statement of intent and
desire than that from anyone. The practice of our faith is
about making that desire of Jesus a reality for one
another. That's why he gave us his commandment to love
one another. The fulfillment of that longing should be
our aim in all that we do. It is the major task for every
married couple, to help this other person to come to the
greatest fulfillment of her/his potential. And if parents
want to know what their parenting is about, they have a
true statement of it in this word of Christ. Parenting is
not about what they give to their children but what they
help their children to become as individuals It is also a
word for every faith community this week. We can only
accomplish the desire of Jesus when everyone is taking
a full part. We dare not settle for anything less than the
best. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Good Shepherd Sunday
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Lavey Mass Schedule: 4th - 10th May
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday:
9.15am Mass (Adoration will take place on Friday 

from 9.30am until 5.00pm)
Saturday 9th May: 7.00pm Vigil Mass
Sunday 10th May: 9.00am & 11.00am

Tuesday 5th May at 9.15am
Month’s Mind Mass for John Kelly, RIP

Wednesday 6th May at 9.15am 
Month’s Mind Mass for Dorothy Ferguson, RIP

All Masses will be broadcast live from our webcam:
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-parish-lavey

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 4th - 10th May
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday: 9.00am & 7.30pm

****Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday****
Angelus & Rosary at 12 Noon via the webcam.

Thursday: 9.00am Mass (Adoration until 6.00pm)
Friday 8th May: 7.30pm. Saturday 9th May: 10.00am

Saturday 9th May Vigil: 7.30pm
Sunday10th May: 9.00am & 11.00am

Month’s Mind & Anniversary Masses
2nd May - 10th May 2020

Saturday 2nd May at 7.30pm
Anniversary Mass for Patricia Davidson, RIP

Tuesday 5th May at 9.00am 
Month’s Mind Mass for Colette Madden, RIP

All Masses will be broadcast live from our webcam: 
www.greenlough.com/web-cam/

www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts



Derry Diocesan Vocation Prayer
Lord Jesus Christ, gentle shepherd,
you know your sheep, and you know

how to reach their hearts.

Give to the people of the diocese of Derry
hearts that are open to the call of the Holy Spirit.

Speak to the hearts of the (young) men of our diocese
that they may hear your call to follow you 

and serve your people as priests.

Awaken in them the courage to answer: 
'Here I am, Lord, Send me.'

St Eugene, pray for us.
St Columba, pray for us.

St John Vianney, pray for us.

Derry Diocese Vocations website:
www.derryvocations.org

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday After
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

The Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre, working in
Partnership with Saint Mary’s University, Twickenham,
offers the Masters in Catholic School Leadership. This is
a post graduate degree dedicated to the professional
development and spiritual formation of Catholic school
leaders. It is a great opportunity for those currently in
leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest
in, leadership roles within the Catholic School system. The
next intake will be Autumn 2020. If you require any further
information, please contact the Derry Diocesan
Catechetical Centre on 004428 71264087 or email
tferry@derrydiocese.org 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND VISITATION
Unfortunately the Sick & Housebound will not be
attended in MAY. We ask that you let those who receive a
visit from the Priest know that this will not happen due to the
current circumstances. Thank You.

New Parish Envelopes 
As many parishioners have been asking when the new set

of parish envelopes will be delivered, we are hoping to
deliver the boxes to your homes in the next few weeks.

If you would prefer to pay via
your bank we are also delivering

Direct Debit Mandate Forms. 
Any queries regarding this method

please contact Paddi.

For the time being and until the Church re-opens, we
would ask that you either keep your weekly envelopes at

home or if you wish drop them into the parish office
letterbox until normal services are resumed. 

If any details are incorrect or you have not received your
box please contact Paddi in the parish office at 028 2582

1190 or email greenloughparish@gmail.com

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

GREENLOUGH PARISH OFFICE 
The parish office remains closed to the public

until further notice. We ask that you telephone: 2582 1190 
or email Anniversary Names & notices by 1.00pm
on Wednesday to greenloughparish@gmail.com.

Thank you for your co-operation.

St. Patrick’s Church, Pennyburn
St Pio Monthly Mass will be celebrated on Monday 4th

May at 7.00pm in St Patrick’s Church, Pennyburn. 
Streamed live via: www.threepatrons.org/webcam

Holy Family Parish, Ballymagroarty
The Padre Pio Prayer Group will be live streamed on
Tuesday 5th May directly after Mass at 7.15pm. The
Prayer Group will be live streamed on the first Tuesday of
every month. Please visit the webcam: 

www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/holy-family-parish


